
Good Afternoon Mr Duncan

We are the owners of 637 Warringah Road, Forestville - the Southern bordering property of the 
above development application. We note the applicant has submitted amended plans.

We wish to re-iterate the need for Privacy Screens on all top floor windows overlooking our 
property to ensure privacy of our main outdoor living space and into our premises.

For your consideration in assessing the application.

Kindest regards
Michelle and Doug Alchin

Sent: 1/03/2023 9:50:34 AM
Subject: Attention - Maxwell Duncan - Application Number: DA2022/1431


